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Class 7 were lucky to 
welcome three new pupils 
this term, everyone has 
settled in really well.

Our topic this term has 
been “Back to the Future,” 
we all chose pictures of 
time machines that we 
would like to design and 
worked together to make a 
time machine display. We 
found and chose pictures of 
what we wanted to learn 
about including harvest, 
Halloween and steam trains!

Our class assembly this 
term was all about friends. 
We all talked about how to 
be a good friend. We also 
made friendship bracelets.

Class 7 have been lucky to 
have Dragons Rugby come in 
for some super sessions. 
We all had the opportunity 
to practise throwing and 
catching the rugby ball with 
staff support. We all 
celebrated as we scored try 
after try!

For harvest we made 
vegetable soup, which we all 
enjoyed tasting. Everyone 
participated in a special 
assembly about harvest, 
looking at how each class 
celebrated it and the 
activities they did.

Tia, Jayden and David have 
been doing some fantastic 
movements whilst in the 
hydro pool during their 

weekly swimming sessions.
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Tia has been working 
extremely hard on her 

MOVE targets this term.

We have been busy 
making playdough for 

the Christmas 
market, to sell.  


